Dear Friends of RC&D:

This message was just sent to all RC&D Councils' primary email addresses, our Partnership Alliance Members and RC&D State Presidents. If someone you know should've received this directly to their email box and didn't, please contact us at narcdc@sso.org.

Weekly update on the happenings of the NARC&DC;

- This past week the NARC&DC has been busy adding new features to our NARC&DC Website!
 - Please visit the Press Room section of our website and see all the great things happening for our RC&D Councils across the Nation (click this link to our website at http://narcdc.org/rcd-council-press-room.html) If you have a link to a news story about your RC&D Council, send it to us!
 - If you have a Successful Project, please write a Success Story for us to post on our website.
 We use RC&D Council Success Stories to help us secure funding for future projects! To make it easy for you, use the template is on our website under Success Stories or click this link http://narcdc.org/how-to-write-one-template.html
- If you like the new NARC&DC website and are interested in creating a new website for you own RC&D Council, click the iPage link on our new narcdc.org website to get yourself started. Keep checking as the rate changes daily and can go as low as \$2.95 per month! If you go through our link, you will get:
 - o 6 web pages at a Domain of your choice;
 - FREE webpage templates and an easy drag and drop Website-Builder Program (good for the inexperienced!)
 - Unlimited Disk Space, Bandwidth and Email Addresses
 - FREE Domain Registration (Domain name of your choice)
 - o A Secure Site
 - o iPage Technical Support 24/7 (You can call a live person!)
 - A website powered by 100% wind energy
- Many folks heard about the amazing free teleconference with David Mirish last month on fundraising for local RC&D Councils. This replay of the teleconference is being uploaded to our website and will be accessible in the members only section on November 1, 2012.
- We have also been hard at work preparing more information for RC&D Councils, so they can apply for grants under our Forest Service and Homeland Security Grant Programs; look more for information soon!

Looking forward to talking with you again next week!

Andrew Gordon, Executive Director, NARC&DC
National Association of Resource Conservation and Development Councils (NARC&DC)
444 North Capitol St. NW **Suite 618**Washington, D.C. 20001

Ph: 202-434-4780, Email: narcdc@sso.org. Please visit our website www.narcdc.org for more information